
Neotech Institute of Pharmacy 
Anti-ragging Seminar 

Date: 12/08/2024 
 

 
On 12th August 2024, as per the instructions of UGC-GTU, a short seminar on 
ragging and its punishments was held for the whole institute. In the seminar the 
students were intimated regarding the forms of ragging and how to avoid 
indulging in them so as to avoid any future complications. 

A, short seminar, followed by a short film and lastly a pledge to not indulge 
yourself in ragging like crimes was the agenda for today- the anti-ragging day. 

 
	

	

																											 	


